
BUILDING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 

Housing Strategy- Land Use Plan  

 

The Building and Development Committee have commissioned ARUP to produce a Housing 

Strategy, which forms part of the evidence for the Committee’s 2016 Land Use Plan review. 

This strategy has required input from a large number of local stakeholders who have 

participated in ARUP’s interviews and workshops. The Committee would like to thank all 

who assisted.  

 

In publishing ARUP’s report today for public consultation, the Building and Development 

Control Committee invites members of the public to submit their comments on the Housing 

Strategy, by letter or email please by 31 March 2016 to:  

 

John Young, Planning Department at the Island Hall.   

Email : John.Young@gov.gg 

 

Copies of the Housing Strategy report can be obtained from the Planning office or may be 

downloaded from www.  
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